
9th February 2024
Dear Parent/Carers,

Year 5 - Cathedral Visit - Curriculum Trip

Wehave arranged a visit for our Year 5 students to visit the Peterborough Cathedral. Please see which date
your child’s class is going on:

Monday 25thMarch
Cambridge andHarvard

Wednesday 27thMarch
Osaka and Imperial

The visit will be during the school day so children should arrive promptly by 8.30am to ensure that we can leave
on time. The children will be walking to the Cathedral and back again in themorning and returning for lunch.

The children will be focusing on Monks and Monasteries. This will support the children's learning by giving
them an opportunity to visit a place which they have learnt about in their Religious Education lessons, and also
helping them appreciate a historical building in our city and learn about its history.

All children will be required to wear school uniform and need to bring a coat and water bottle with them and
must wear sensible shoes for walking. The children will be back in time for lunch so children can have a packed/
school lunch as normal.

We are asking for a donation of £1.00 towards this visit which will go directly to the Cathedral allowing us to
visit.

To give permission, please go to theMCAS app and click on the Trips tab and go to available trips, select the trip
and select enroll.

You will be asked to give consent for your child to go on the trip and tomake a payment of £1. This will confirm
your child’s place on the trip and youwill then see this trip under the Enrolled Trips section.

Please contact the school office with any queries.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Angier andMiss Barnes
Vice Principals


